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Snows Womenõs Auxiliaryð Formed November of 2012 

We are a service and social organization existing 
so that the women of Our Lady of Snows 

Catholic Church can be involved with assisting 
others while enjoying social activities. 

Officers: 

President:    Sandra Gerhardt-Carroll 

Vice Pres:     Lorie Johnson 

Rec.  Sec:      Mary Francis 
 
Treasurer:    Susann Boley 
 
Corr. Sec:     Cindy McLaughlin 
 
Sgt at Arms: Lottie Wilson 
 
Newsletter Editor:  Barbara Reyes 
 
 
 
Trustees: 
 
 

SWA May, нлмт bŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ !ǊǘƛŎƭŜΥ 
 

Hello dear ladies, 

May is “our” month.  No matter if we are listed on someone’s birth certificate, each 
of our members has mothered somebody, so a big thank you to all Moms this month.  

Our May general meeting was filled with joy as we gave three wonderful high school 
students scholarships, enjoying the evening with them and their families.  Our first 
ever SWA Bingo was a huge success, a great time for all and very lucky for some!!  
More on that at the June meeting along with inspired ideas from your Board 
members. 

The month of May is dedicated to our Blessed Lady, Queen of Heaven, Virgin Mary, 
who is the patroness of our own parish.  As people, we can understand her humanity, 
as women we can relate to her choices, as Christians we can follow her. She has told 

us to “Listen to Him”, to “Follow Him”, to “Do as He says”. As Catholics, we 
believe that she continues to guide us and always, always in one direction – to the 
Father through the Son, and with the Holy Spirit.   

My own Mom passed into everlasting life a few years ago.  Her love, examples, 
guidance and my inner knowing that she always wants the best for me have provided 
substantial evidence not only of her love for me, but our Blessed Mother’s love for 
God’s children, which in turn reminds me of the love that the Holy Trinity has for each 
of us.   

I recommend a symbolic gesture to celebrate this month of Mary.  I’ve been keeping 
fresh flowers in my home all month, I will plant something special in my garden for 
remembrance of her, I may purchase a new statue or other artistic image to honor 
her.  Most importantly, as I’m sure we’ve all been advised, we must “Obey our 
Mother!!!” 

Peace+Joy+Mercy, 

Sandra  
 

Snows Women's Auxiliary 
Mission Statement: 

Promote sociability among 
members and fellowship 
ÁÍÏÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈȭÓ 
congregation. 

Promote charitable service 
to the church with activities 
each year, such as but not 
limited to, money for 
Christmas cheer, 
scholarships, help to needy 
families, donation of 
clothing, food for the poor 
and needy, and any other 
such activity approved by the 
members. 

Assist in promoting and 
supporting the members of 
3ÎÏ×Ó 7ÏÍÅÎȭÓ !ÕØÉÌÉÁÒÙ 
and the Knights of Columbus, 
Council Number 4997.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

May Meeting Highlights 
 
 

Below are highlights from our May meeting held on Tuesday, May 2, 2017.  
 

 Treasurer's Report 

¶ Susann reported the ending balance in our account is $6,017.37. 

¶ Reminder:  SWA Dues for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018 are $20 and are due by July 1.  You can pay 

in the parish office or at an upcoming SWA meeting. 

 

 Making a Difference Awards 2017 

¶ Members approved disbursement of $3,000 for the three award winners this year.  Each winner will receive $1,000. 

¶ See the following page for more details about this year’s award winners. 

 

 Election of 2017-18 Officers  

¶ Members approved the election of the following officers for the upcoming year starting July 1, 2017: 

× President – Susann Boley 

× Vice President – Shari Ford 

× Treasurer – Cindy McLaughlin 

× Secretary – Barbara Reyes 

¶ The Sergeant at Arms and Correspondence Secretary will be appointed by our new President Susann in July. 

 

 Bingo Event ς May 7, 2017 

¶ Mary Francis discussed plans for the upcoming Bingo fundraiser. 

 
 Art & Wine Fundraiser 

¶ Sandra explained how the Art & Wine Fundraiser would work and SWA members at the meeting voted to proceed with it. 

¶ A motion was made and passed to appoint Sharon Cortez as Chairperson of the committee to organize this fundraiser. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
On-going - Knitting Group meets every other Tuesday in  
     the Parish Center from 10:00 am -1:00 pm.  Upcoming  
     gatherings are on May 30, June 13 and June 27. 
 
Tuesday, June 6 - SWA Meeting - bring a sweet or savory 

treat to share. Social Half Hour is 6:00–6:30 pm; meeting 
is 6:30-7:30 pm 

 
Tuesday, July 11 – SWA Meeting.  Note the date change  

    due to the July 4th holiday. 
 
Sunday, July 23 – Bingo sponsored by the SWA, in the  
    Parish Center. Time to be announced later.  
 
Tuesday, August 15 – SWA Art & Wine Fundraiser. Save the  
    date!  Details to be announced later. 
 

May Ladies of the Month 
 

The Making a Difference Award Committee members 
are our May Ladies of the Month for their dedicated and 
enthusiastic commitment to this important project. 

Mary Boles 
Sandy McClure, Chairperson 

Ginny Motola  
Pat Slavin 

Kathryn Trimble  
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Making A Difference Awards 2017 

After spending many hours reviewing applications from numerous worthy and well-qualified applicants, the 2017 Making 
A Difference Award Committee selected three graduating high school seniors in our parish to receive the Making a 
Difference Awards this year. All students were recognized for their impressive academic records, lengthy lists of extra-
curricular activites and most importantly, their character and compassion as they “made a difference” to those who 
benefited from their extensive volunteer service in their community and/or abroad.  Kudos to Committee members Mary 
Boles, Sandy McClure, Ginny Motola, Pat Slavin and Kathryn Trimble for their dedicated and enthusiastic efforts!  This 
year’s winners are: 

 

          
Committee Members from left:  Mary Boles, Pat Slavin, Ginny Motola               Committee Members with Allison Kulikowski 
               and Sandy McClure (Kathryn Trimble not pictured) 

 

     
                    Committee Members with Austin Lemons                        Committee Members with Leah Paquette 

            



 

       
From L:  Madeline Prina, Guest, Sharon Cortez Door prizes galore!   From L:  Lottie Wilson, Sandy McClure 
 

        
From L: Monique Jacobs, Kate Deming       Tasty treats!   From L:  Jan Beauchamp and friend 

 



 

           
         Intense concentration required!            Deacon Dave and Terry Norman  Fr. Mike and his faithful companion Frankie 

   
                From L:  Dick and Anna Schuessler                      From L:  Sandra Gerhardt-Carroll, Susann Boley, Leon Carroll, Ken Boley 

 

See you on Sunday, July 23  for another round of SWA Bingo!!  
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